
From: Phuong.Duong@faa.gov 

Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2012 7:23 AM 

To: Amaral, Gary @ MWG - RAND 

Subject: RE: NGT numbers for the FCC file number 0309-EX-RR-2012 

 

Hi Gary, 

 

Here are NG T: 

 

1. M1046: NG  039715 

2. M1145: NG  039711 

3. M1370:  NG T120404. 

 

Phuong. 

 

 

                                                                                                                     

  From:       Phuong Duong/AWP/FAA                                                                                   

                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                     

  To:         Gary.Amaral@L-3com.com                                                                                 

                                                                                                                     

  Date:       09/20/2012 04:05 AM                                                                                    

                                                                                                                     

  Subject:    RE: NGT numbers for the FCC file number 0309-EX-RR-2012                                                

                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

Hi Gary, 

Unfortunately, I can not send to FCC, Policy is FCC needs to receive from 

the  

requester (you).  Phuong. 

 

-----Gary.Amaral@L-3com.com wrote: ----- 

 

 ======================= 

 To: Phuong Duong/AWP/FAA@FAA 

 From: Gary.Amaral@L-3com.com 

 Date: 09/19/2012 04:03PM 

  Subject: RE: NGT numbers for the FCC file number 0309-EX-RR-2012   

======================= 

 

 Thank you very much.  However, can you send them to the FCC? 

Gary 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Phuong.Duong@faa.gov [mailto:Phuong.Duong@faa.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2012 12:39 PM 

To: Amaral, Gary @ MWG - RAND 

Subject: Re: NGT numbers for the FCC file number 0309-EX-RR-2012 

 



Hi Gary, I submitted renew license to Headquarters.  I need Headquarters 

to  

review them before I can send to you NG T.  Hopefully I can send to you 

NG T  

tomorrow.  Phuong. 

 

 

 

 

  From:       Gary.Amaral@L-3com.com 

 

 

 

 

 

  To:         Phuong Duong/AWP/FAA@FAA 

 

 

 

  Date:       09/19/2012 09:04 AM 

 

 

 

  Subject:    NGT numbers for the FCC file number 0309-EX-RR-2012 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi Phuong 

 

I need to renew an FCC license that requires NGT numbers.  The current 

NGT  

numbers for frequencies 1046Mhz, 1145Mhz and 1370-Mhz WILL expire Oct. 

2012. The FCC has assigned the following file # 0309-EX-RR-2012. I need 

to get  

new or extend the current NGT numbers.  The FAA reference number from a 

past  

filing is 2011-AWP-6563-OE. However, I will be out of the office for the 

next  

4 weeks due to a medical condition, I will not be able to check my e-mail 

for  

at least 2 weeks.  I hope this does not create a problem for you. If you 

need  

to call please leave a message and I should get it and I will be able to  

respond.  Thanks for your help 

 

Gary Amaral 

L-3 communications / Randtron Antenna Systems 

650-349-3492 

 



 

 

 

 

 


